	Friends of St. Leonard

	

	Minutes of the

29th Annual General Meeting

	

	Date:
	Wednesday 08 November 2006
	Time:
	7:45 PM

	
	
	
	


	1.
	Present
	· There were 8 members present

	2.
	Apologies
	· None

	3.
	Matters 
Arising
	· Need to ensure all events are sent to Linda and Miles Wittle as early as possible to ensure they are included in the relevant edition of the Parish magazine.

	4.
	Chairman’s Report
	· It has been a good year with six events, Carol Singing, Maypole Dancing, Pet Show, Treasure Trail, Harvest Supper and with the Youth Club a Bonfire Night.

· All events were extremely well supported and we were very lucky with the weather.
· The FoSL have donated approximately £7,000 towards the restoration of the perimeter church wall which required urgent repairs.

	5.
	Treasurer’s Report
	· See separate sheet (not included)

	6.
	Elections
	· Chairman – Regrettable Rob has decided to stand-down as Chairman, however will be available to offer guidance as required. Tim volunteered to stand in as Chairman for 2007 until a replacement can be elected.
· Treasurer – Happy to stand next year and duly re-elected.
· Secretary – Happy to stand next year and duly re-elected.

	7.
	PCC Report
Chris Kembrey
	· PCC very grateful for the contribution made by the FoSL towards the restoration of the church wall. PCC aware that this leaves to FoSL funds very low and explained that if emergency funds were required, they could draw on the PCC emergency reserve or as a with careful consideration could refuse to pay the annual Parish share.

· The birch tree in the churchyard has been cut down.
· It was suggested that a letter of thanks be written to Di and Dave Ginger for donating the stone and costs for re-building the steps and stile across the churchyard wall.

· The ivy has been removed from other parts of the churchyard wall and will be 
· English Heritage (EH) will only give grants with a sum of money coming from the church.

· Application to restore the knave parapet and the balustrade has been turned down by EH for a second successive year as a result of a change in EH policy for how funds are allocated.

· It is expected that Eric Booth will be stepping down in early 2007 from his position advising on the fabric of the church which will mean the church wardens will assume this responsibility.

	8.
	Future Events
	· Suggested events for the remainder of 2006 and 2007 were, carol singing, Robert Burns night, plant show, open gardens, rounders / cricket match, quiz and a 2008 calendar with a photographic competition.
· These would be discussed in further detail at the next FoSL monthly meeting.

	9.
	A.O.B.
	· Ewan Roberston has joined the committee and was given a warm welcome by all.


	Meeting Closed at 8:50 PM

	

	==== End of Meeting Minutes ====
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